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Despite getting my feelings hurt at the end of the day on 

Thursday, I enjoyed the Growing Young conference last 

week.  The last session on Thursday was entitled “The 

future of the Church” and featured five testimonials 

from young people ranging in age from 16 to 30.  Each of the 

presentations were sincere and well spoken.  After the 

testimonials the leader of the session asked us to meet with 

our teams and discuss our dreams for the future of the church.  

We talked for a few minutes and were about to get up and 

head back to the hotel when the leader of the conference 

walked over and asked if I would stay a few more minutes 

and give the closing prayer.  I agreed.  When he asked me to 

come up he said “we have heard from several young people 

tonight and I thought it would be good to close with someone 

older saying the prayer.”  He went on to say “the Bible says 

that gray hair is a sign of wisdom, so David you must be 

wise, please pray for us.”  Doug nearly hurt himself laughing 

so hard. 

 

Nevertheless, we had a very good couple of days at the 

conference.  We spent a good amount of time talking as a 

team about our goals for Growing Young.  We also mapped 

out a strategy and time line.  I’ll be saying more about this 

process over the next few weeks on Wednesday nights, but in 

case you cannot be with us on Wednesdays, I want to 

mention the goals we are working on.   

 

Our first goal is to Invest in Young Leaders.  We will do so 

with mission and worship opportunities (I will be share an 

exciting announcement about this goal next Wednesday, so 

please join us!).  Our second goal is Connect Young People 

to Church Activities.  As we plan our church calendar we 

will be making sure our youth and young adults are included 

and we will seek to create events people of all ages will 

enjoy.  Our third goal is Create an Empathic Community.  

This goal is about building community and helping our young 

people know they are loved.  

 

Continued—see From the Pastor, page 2 

 

 

Easter SundayEaster SundayEaster Sunday   

April 1, 2018April 1, 2018April 1, 2018   
   

Early WorshipEarly WorshipEarly Worship———8:45 a.m.8:45 a.m.8:45 a.m.   

Sunday SchoolSunday SchoolSunday School———9:45 a.m.9:45 a.m.9:45 a.m.   

WorshipWorshipWorship———11:00 a.m.11:00 a.m.11:00 a.m.   

Daylight Saving Time  

begins Sunday, March 11th! 



Preparing for Sunday— 
 

“Why Matters” 

Ephesians 2:1-10 

 

Think of the good you do.  Think of the kindness 

you offer to family, friends and strangers.  Think of 

the prayers you offer for people in need.  Think of 

the money and time you give to the church and other 

causes.  Think of the good you do and also think of 

your motivation.  Why do you do the good you do?  

In this Sunday’s text Paul gives us the proper 

motivation for all that we do when he writes for we 

are what he has made us, created in Christ Jesus for 

good works, which God prepared beforehand to be 

our way of life (v.10).       
 

Noon services will be hosted by churches in our community  

Wednesdays during the Lenten Season.  

A light lunch will be served following each service. 

 

March 14—Chestnut Street United Methodist,  

Preacher: Rev. Gene Wayman, Rector, Trinity Episcopal 

 

March 21—First Presbyterian Church,  

Preacher: Rev. Herbert Lowery, Pastor,  

Chestnut Street United Methodist 

  

Maundy Thursday Services—7 p.m.  

 March 29th at Godwin Heights,  

Preacher: Rev. David Ruth, Pastor, First Presbyterian  

and at Chestnut Street United Methodist Church 

 

Good Friday Service—noon—Trinity Episcopal Church,  

Preacher, Dr. David Elks, Pastor, First Baptist  

Cookbooks are now on sale for $15 each. 

They are a padded three-ring binder with 

an easel, and will be here in early May.  

Stop by the church office to place your  

order. 

From the Pastor—continued from Page 1 

 

These goals may seem like rather obvious 

intentions for any church and, to a degree, they are.  

The fact that they are confirms what I have been 

saying all along.  The Growing Young emphasis is 

not merely about attracting young people to our 

church.  It is about being an healthier church where 

people of all ages can learn, worship and serve 

Christ to the fullest.  It is as we were told in the 

first session at the conference, “when a church 

grows young, a church grows.”  Thank you for 

being a part of our Family of Faith and doing your 

part to impact Lumberton and beyond with the love 

of Christ 

 

Peace, 

David 



Servants this Sunday— March 11, 2018 
ETC —8:45 a.m.—Amanda Evans & Wendy Doeller 

11:00 a.m.—Amanda Evans 

Welcoming — Judy & David Nicholson, Tim Hobbs 

Entrance Greeters 

Children’s Building —Judy Driscoll 

Walnut Street—Shirley Hickman 

6th Street —Margie Cockrell 

Senior Entrance — Jim Driscoll 

Security Monitor —Donald Kinlaw 

Sound—Ross Driscoll 

Video— Nate Cribb 

This Week. . .  
 

Sunday, March 11—Daylight Saving 
Time Begins 

8:45 a.m. Worship Service 
9:45 a.m. Sunday School 
11:00 a.m. Worship Service 
4:00 p.m. Momsô Bible Study 
4:45 p.m. Youth Choir Rehearsal 
6:00 p.m. Youth Bible Study 
7:00 p.m. Youth Week Officers 
Meeting 

Monday, March 12 
9:00 a.m. Staff Meeting 

Tuesday, March 13 
7:00 a.m. Menôs Prayer Circle 
6:00 p.m. Youth Committee Meeting 
7:00 p.m. Early Worship Ensemble 
   Rehearsal 

 
Wednesday, March 14 

12:00 p.m. Lenten Service at Chestnut  
  Street United Methodist 
4:00 p.m. Young Musicians Bells 
4:45 p.m. Young Musicians Choir 
  Music Makers Choir 
5:15 p.m. Family Night Supper 
6:00 p.m. Family Night at Prayer 
  Youth Doing Missions 
  Wednesday Night Live 
  Music Munchkins/ 
  Mission Friends 
7:00 p.m. Sanctuary Choir  
  Rehearsal 

 
Thursday, March 15 

7:00 p.m.. Southeastern Hospice  
  Memorial Service 

 

For the Record 
 

Budgeted 2018 ................. $700,000.00 

Weekly Need (2018) ........... $13,461.54 

Received March 4, 2018 ...... $13,000.09 

Need to date ..................... $121,153.85 

Received to date ............... $110,783.25 

Over (Under) Budget ........ ($10,370.60) 

 

Sunday School Attendance 

March 4—195 

 

 

The Senior Adults will go out for 

lunch to Webster Manor in       

Mullins, SC on  

Tuesday, March 20th. 

 

Trip cost is $5 per person and lunch  

will be Dutch treat.  

ROCK  PAPER SCISSORS 

YOUTH WEEK ¸APRIL 22 -29, 2018  

Youth to Winterjam, Saturday, March 

24th! Cost is $15 (bring it with you) plus 

whatever you will need for food.  

Food is available at the PNC area and  

we will possibly stop on the way  

home if time allows and places  

are open.  

 

10 Christian bands spanning rock to pop 

to rap. Contact Doug to sign up! 

http://2018.jamtour.com/cities/raleigh-nc 
   



2018 
April 1, 15, 22, 29 
May 13, 20, 27 
June 3, 10, 17, 24 
July 1, 8, 15, 22, 29 
Aug. 19, 26 
Sept. 2, 9, 23, 30 
Oct. 7, 14 
Nov. 11, 18 

 

Flower Calendar 
Contact the church office at 739-4336 or  
daphnefletcher@fbclumbertonnc.org to place flowers in 
honor or in memory of a loved one. 

Person of the Week 
 

 

 

John Turner 

Highland Acres Room 322 

1170 Linkhaw Rd. 

Lumberton, NC 28358 

 
Send a card, letter, or other remembrance  

to our special persons this week. 

Coming up. . . 
 

March 17— Community Café hosted 

 by The Fellowship Class 

March 21— Lenten Service at First 

 Presbyterian  

March 25— Palm Sunday  

 Easter Eggstravaganza 

March 28— No Wednesday Evening 

 Activities or Meal 

March 29— Maundy Thursday 

 Service at Godwin 

 Heights 

 

March 30— Good Friday—Teacher 

 Work Day  

 Good Friday Service at 

 Trinity Episcopal Church 

 

April 1— Easter Sunday 

April 2— ECM & Church Offices 

 Closed 

April 2-6— Spring Break—Robeson 

 County Schools 

April 4— Chapel Service 

April 9— Baptist Women’s 

 Luncheon 

April 12— Fun & Fellowship 

CBFNC's Annual Gathering   
March 15 -17, 2018, in   

Winston -Salem, NC  

 

For more information and a 
schedule of events visit 

www.cbfnc.org   

 

 

CHURCH STAFF 

Contact us at 739Contact us at 739Contact us at 739---4336 or 4336 or 4336 or    
daphnefletcher@fbclumbertonnc.org daphnefletcher@fbclumbertonnc.org daphnefletcher@fbclumbertonnc.org    
www.fbclumbertonnc.orgwww.fbclumbertonnc.orgwww.fbclumbertonnc.org   

Mrs. Nancy Bass Mrs. Nancy Bass Mrs. Nancy Bass ñññFinancial Coordinator Financial Coordinator Financial Coordinator    

Rev. Erin CollierRev. Erin CollierRev. Erin CollierñññMinister to ChildrenMinister to ChildrenMinister to Children   

Dr. David ElksDr. David ElksDr. David ElksñññPastorPastorPastor   

Mrs. Daphne Fletcher Mrs. Daphne Fletcher Mrs. Daphne Fletcher ñññ   Administrative AssistantAdministrative AssistantAdministrative Assistant   

Rev. Tim LittleRev. Tim LittleRev. Tim LittleñññMinister of MusicMinister of MusicMinister of Music   

Mrs. Kandace RamseyMrs. Kandace RamseyMrs. Kandace RamseyñññAdministrative AssistantAdministrative AssistantAdministrative Assistant   

Rev. Doug ReedyRev. Doug ReedyRev. Doug ReedyñññMinister of YouthMinister of YouthMinister of Youth   

Family Night Supper Menus 
March  2018 

 
March 14ðSpaghetti, String Beans, Toast, Salad, Lemon Pie 
(Sugar-free) 
 
March 21ðRed Ticket: Baked Chicken, Rice w/Gravy, String 
Beans, Rolls, Salad, Cherry Pie  (Sugar-free) 
Blue Ticket: Pizza, Chips, Fruit 
 
March 28ðNo Family Night Supper 

& 

April 12, 2018  at 11:00 a.m.  
We will have a picnic lunch at Folly Farm.  
 
 


